

8 Bastion Square Victoria, British Columbia Canada V8V 1X4

Telephone: 250 419-6100 Facsimile: 250 387-1230

Website: http://bcauditor.com

February 25, 2011

Mr. Robert Holmes, Q.C. President BC Civil Liberties Association Suite 550-11888 West Georgia Street Vancouver, BC V6E 4A2

Dear Mr. Holmes:

Thank you for your letter of February 16th, 2011, regarding issues you believe may be relevant to an audit of the BC Coroners Service that my Office initiated last fall. I am always appreciative when British Columbians bring their issues of importance to my attention.

I have shared your letter with the senior members of my staff responsible for this performance audit.

My report on the effectiveness of the BC Coroners Service is scheduled to be published in June, 2011. It will be available on our website www.bcauditor.com after it has been delivered to the Legislative Assembly.

Yours truly,

John Doyle, MBA, CA Auditor General

JD/sd